Dear …..,

In response to the recent rent increase imposed by college, I am requesting your support with applying to the college for additional financial aid, as I/my family does not have the capacity to fund this extra cost. The ‘hardship fund’ defines itself as for students in ‘unforeseeable’ financial difficulty, and upon accepting my place at Churchill College, I could not have foreseeably anticipated such an increase in living costs. Without additional help from the college, my studies will suffer as well as my mental health, as financial anxiety is already a contributing factor to student stress in Cambridge. 

The ‘Crane’s charity’ financial support does not apply to me as I do not have underlying health conditions (please ignore this if applicable), and due to the hyper-specific deadline of the ‘Bell, Abbot and Barnes’’ fund, I feel that this would not help with the pressing nature of rent deadlines – however, in your capacity as my tutor if you feel I would be eligible for an application to this fund I would appreciate your help greatly, as it requires the application to come directly from your tutor. 

I have attached the first part of the necessary application form and the required income and expenditure form / It would be much appreciated if you could also assist me with filling in both the application form and the required income and expenditure form, as this process has been quite difficult (delete as necessary)

Your support would be much appreciated with this issue,

Many thanks,

……..
